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Headteacher’s Recognition Board:

In each classroom we have a ‘Recognition Board’

displaying the names of students who are doing well

in the lesson. It is important that we continue with

this praise and you should now have access to the

SIMS App which will show you any positives your

child’s teachers are awarding them. This is now our primary form of
communication.

However, the students listed on the left have been recognised for their
hard work and effort this week by their teachers and | wanted to add
my own congratulations to them!




